
Reminder – Call for Papers – Young
PIL Scholars’ Conference
This post has kindly been provided by Dr. Susanne Gössl, LL.M.

“This post is meant to remind that the deadline for applications for the Young PIL
Scholars’ Conference in Bonn, Germany, in April 2017 is approaching.

We accept applications of junior researchers to present a paper until 30 June
2016.  The topic  is  “Politics  and Private  International  Law (?)”.  We envisage
presentations  of  half  an  hour  each  in  German  language  with  subsequent
discussion on the respective subject. The presented papers will be published in a
conference transcript by Mohr Siebeck.

Please send an exposé of  maximum 1,000 words to nachwuchs-ipr(at)institut-
familienrecht.de.  The  exposé  shall  be  in  German  language  and  composed
anonymously  that  is  without  any  reference  to  the  authorship.  The  author
including his/her position or other affiliation shall be identifiable from a separate
file.

A d d i t i o n a l  i n f o r m a t i o n  c a n  b e  f o u n d  a t
https://www.jura.uni-bonn.de/en/institut-fuer-deutsches-europaeisches-und-intern
ationales-familienrecht/pil-conference/call-for-papers/

If  you  have  any  further  questions,  please  contact  Dr.  Susanne  Gössl,  LL.M.
(sgoessl(at)uni-bonn.de).”
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